On the 5™ March 2019, some of the children in year 3 and 4 competed in a tag rugby competition
against a number of other schools in Havering.

The children who competed were: Teddy-Jack Simpkin, Leia Smith, Emin Kazazic, Toby Lotay, Harry
Brown, Samuel Yeoman, Noah Yeoman-Owens, Noah Teale, Jesse Crawley and Samuel Wlix. All of
the children played very well and put in their best efforts. Parklands were awarded first place in their
pool and also won an award for showing respect during matches.

Well done to all! We are very proud of you at Parklands Junior School.



